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PRESS RELEASE 

A news item under the caption “Drunk Man Drives Ambulance Home 

Assuming it’s his Audi” appeared  in New Indian Express, Chennai edition 

dated:18.12.2017. The Inspector of Police,                                      F3-

Nungambakkam  Traffic Police Station  investigated it,  identified this 

unknown person and  had submitted proposal for suspension of his Driving 

Licence to the Regional Transport Office, Chennai (East).  The RTO Chennai 

(East) by following the prescribed procedure has suspended the Driving 

Licence of this person for a period of six months from 18/12/2017 to 

17/06/2018.  The Transport Department is taking all the preventive actions 

to reduce the road accidents and consequent deaths in State of Tamil Nadu 

and all the road users are requested to make the roads safer in Tamil Nadu 

and help us in reducing  road accidents and consequent deaths. 
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